SCHOOL REPORT TO GALLATIN CO. BOARD OF EDUCATION

Gallatin County Elementary School
July 10, 2013
SPECIAL EVENTS:
July 24- Screening incoming Kindergarten students with the updated Brigance to meet the new KDE requirement

July 30- Readifest sponsored by FRC at the High School
July 31- Registration day
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT-

July 11- SBDM training by Ray Spahn covering the TELL survey results
July 17- Pam Scudder, Donna Kannady, Angie Jones, and Kelly Miller went to a reading training by the Book Whisperer, Dona Miller
July 23 – 26- Bonnie Humphries began training as a Math Intervention Specialist
July 29 & 30 Teachers training in the new Professional Growth and Evaluation System
August 6- Writing training led by Pam Scudder and Classroom management by OVEC Behavior intervention specialist John Winslow
PLAYGROUND REPORT- 

Playground is in good safe order.. 
HOW WE ARE GETTING BETTER AND WHO DID IT:

1. Preschool: Karen Holbrook, Joanne Mitchell, Beth Stewart, and Donna Noel will be undergoing an ECERS (Early Childhood Environment Rating Scale-Revised)

inspection this fall. This review primarily focuses on the facilities and the safety of our Preschool program.
2. Our PTSO has had a transition in its leadership. Emily Epifanio, Nicole Towles, and Tracy Cayton are leaving leadership positions to Sharon Robinson and Carrie Epperson.
